
 

TOWN OF SKANEATELES 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 6, 2017, the Town Board 

of the Town of Skaneateles authorized the transfer of not to exceed $2,000 from 

the Transfer Station Capital Improvement Reserve Fund to replace a damaged 

overhead door on the recycling building, subject to the permissive referendum 

requirements of Town Law and General Municipal Law.  

 

 Dated:    February 7, 2017    

 

 

        Janet L. Aaron 

        Town Clerk 

 

 


